
Welcome to March families! We have
an exciting month planned and look
forward to welcoming Spring soon. 

Please make sure your child is dressed
appropriately to play outdoors as the
weather gets warmer. Keep an eye out
for messages from your child's
teachers to see if they need diapers,
wipes, clothes, etc. 

We went through our Paths to Quality
inspection on 2/22 and passed with a
four star rating! We are proud to offer
your children the highest quality early
childhood education possible. 
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Our Topics for the Month:

Feb 28 - March 4 - Dr. Seuss

March 7 - March 11 - Emotions and
Feelings

March 14 - March 18 - St. Patricks
Day

March 21 - March 25 - Spring

March 28 - April 1 - Gardening and
Plants

We have had quite a few new faces join our team at the
center. We are excited to have them join our family!

Please welcome them and see your head teacher with
any questions! 



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Orange Room - Room 5

Red Room - Room 2
Hello Spring! This month, we will be
exploring a variety of senses with whip
cream, pastas, and vegetables! Later in
the month, we will be making a special
spring treat. Weather permitting, we will
begin stroller rides again. I would like to
welcome Ms. Savannah, Ms. Samara, and
Ms. Ashley to Room 2! Happy 2nd
Birthday to Asher, Anastasia, and Gideon. 

-Ms. Chelsie, Ms. Samara, and Ms. Ashley

Purple Room - Room 1

Yellow Room - Room 3

Hello families!

Room 3 is excited to welcome spring into
our room. We are ready to spend more time
outside and enjoy the fresh air. The lesson
topics that we have this month will keep us
busy. We especially want to welcome our
new teachers - Ms. Arian, Ms. Katie, and Ms.
Hannah. Room 3 is excited for March to be
here! Happy Birthday to Landon, Gunner, and
Ja'mone!

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Arian, 
and Ms. Alyssa

Hello families! We are so lucky to
celebrate March with you! We can’t wait
to celebrate Silas’s second birthday this
month! We have also welcomed Ms.
Angel and Ms. Amber into our room! We
are so excited to spend more time
outside and learn all about spring and
nature as the weather warms up. Let’s
make this month super Room one!

-Ms. Kendre, Ms. Amber, and Ms. Angel

Hello families! Welcome to March!
Hopefully the warmer weather is coming
and staying. This month we will be
creating emotion discovery bottles,
painting with clover shaped sponges, and
picking flowers to paint with. We will also
be planting seeds and watching them
grow. We've also welcomes Ms. MJ to our
classroom as a co-head teacher. Feel
free to stop in and get to know her!

-Ms. Hanna,, Ms. MJ, and Ms. Casey



Preschool Room Updates 

Blue Room - Room 6
Happy March from Room 6! We had so
much fun passing out Valentines with our
classmates, exploring and making our
own money for Presidents Day, and
dressing up for Dr. Seuss Week! The
students learned about sharing and
manners while passing out Valentines.
We read But Why Can't I? During
Presidents Day week to learn about
following new rules. We explored the
voting process to see which teacher
should be president. Students also
practiced recognizing president faces
and simple concepts such as volume and
counting. 

We look forward to reading A Little Spot
of Feelings: Emotion Detective during
Emotions and Feelings Week to learn
how emotions can affect our actions. We
will be counting golden coins during St.
Patrick's Day. We are excited for the
students to explore the discovery table
during gardening week where we will
have real dirt with artificial flowers
"growing" so they can plant flowers in the
soil! 

We are excited to welcome Mr. Austin for
room 6 as a co-lead teacher with Mrs.
Amanda. Mr. Austin brings experience
and exciting new ideas to the classroom! 

-Ms. Amanda, Mr. Austin, and Ms.
Angelena

Brown Room - Room 7

We had so much fun talking about love
and friendship last month! We are looking
forward to fun dress up days for Dr.
Seuss week, learning about our emotions,
counting gold coins for St. Patrick's Day,
and growing some seeds to welcome
Spring! We also want to wish a happy
birthday this month to Zavier! 

-Ms. Erin, Ms. Lisa, and Ms. Laura

Dr. Seuss Week!
We will be celebrating Dr. Suess week from
February 28 through March 4. Each
classroom will have activities and we will
also participate in the following dress-up
days. 

Monday - One Fish, Two Fish (Wear RED or
BLUE)
Tuesday - Cat in the Hat (Wear STRIPES or
a HAT)
Wednesday - Wacky Wednesday (Dress
WACKY, clothes backwards, etc)
Thursday - Green Eggs and Ham (Wear
GREEN)
Friday - Bedtime Book (Wear your
PAJAMAS)


